
Billing Specialist Report – August 2022 
 
 
44 metered accounts , up from 41 Nov. 2021 
23 non-metered accounts 
   2 well accounts 
69 total active accounts 
 
We’ve installed a few new meters in 2022. 
When your property is ready for a meter, please contact me so that I can explain what needs to 
happen before installation. Once requirements are met, papers signed and tap fee paid,  I will 
get the process started with those that do the actual meter installation. 
 
We’ve come a long way from the 10 late to lien accounts in November 2021. 
Then we had 6 liens that we reduced to 4 thanks to properties being sold and transferred. 

We have settled another long time lien and that reduces our active liens to 3. 

We do have one recent meter lock, but have made much progress since last year. 
 
I appreciate the cooperation from customers on arranging payments and keeping meters 
cleared and accessible. 
The slower mail delivery has caused some concerns with water customers, but any concerns on 
billing or receiving payments, please contact me. My phone number is at the bottom of your 
water bill.  
We have worked hard to streamline and improve our service to you, the water customer. 
 
I want to welcome the new customers that have come into our Water Community. 
 
Thanks, 
Patricia Isham 
Board of Directors 
Billing Specialist 
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